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20 March 2020

H.E. Gerard Pokruszynski
Ambassador of Poland
Polska sendiradinu
bérunnartani 2

105 Reykjavik

We should like to thank you very much for your work in relation to
our state visit to the Republic of Poland and for participating in the visit.

Our hope is that this demanding project proves to be rewarding for
you and your team in the Embassy, as well as for Polish citizens in
Iceland. Of course we also hope that the visit will serve its ultimate
purpose, which was to strengthen the friendly relationship between our
two nations and to promote cooperation.

It was a pleasure to visit Warsaw and Gdansk and experience
personally the culture and kindness of the inhabitants. Of course, it also
made a great impression on us to learn about the 20 century history of
Poland, with ample examples of suffering, heroic deeds, and the ambition
to safeguard social and ethnic minorities.

With regards,
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